M.) MAHLANGU (HIGH COMMISSIONER SOUTH AFRICA)

| thank your Excellency Chairperson for conducting the
meetings of CPR so productively for the entire UNEA5.2 and
UNEP@50.

Secondly allow me to thank the Secretariat for a wonderful
work done on the draft document before us.

South Africa as a Member State has submitted a detailed
document to the Secretariat for consideration and
incorporation of our inputs in the draft document.

| thank you Chairperson.



